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POTENTIAL FORMATION OF A POLICE AND CRIME PANEL ASSOCIATION 
 
SUMMARY 
 
This report relates to the potential formation of a National Association of Police 
and Crime Panels and suggests that this Panel is represented at a meeting 
arranged to discuss this. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
That the Chairman, and an appropriate officer, attend the meeting described in 
the report to further investigate this matter and report back to the Panel. 

 
DETAIL 
 

1. There have been discussions at the Police and Crime Panels’ Conference 
Regional Networks and individual Panels about the potential formation of 
a Police and Crime Panel National Association.  
 

2. Further to the discussions described above, an exploratory meeting has 
been arranged to consider this in more detail and the Chair of this Panel 
has been invited to attend, on 17th February 2017, in London. 
 

3. Following the exploratory meeting, it is suggested that a report back to 
Members be provided, so that the Panel can consider any proposals.  

 
 

 
Name of Contact Officer: David Bond 
Monitoring Officer – Stockton on Tees Borough Council 
Telephone No: (01642) 527060   
Email Address: david.bond@stockton.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 


